
Principal’s Report
August 23, 2023

By Branden Strauch

Students:
467 Students.

The school year is off to a great start. Enrollment projects were very close for most
classes, however, we do still have some openings in kindergarten which begins on
Thursday. We will continue to advertise to fill up all open kindergarten
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Facility:
Big thank you to Jason Hotch and all the volunteers who helped clean up the school
grounds. Everything looks great.



from November 16th - 19th. Herr Locke, who will be attending the conference, estimates
the cost of travel and attendance at roughly $3,000 per person. Furthermore, I have
been invited to present at the conference to speak about student outcomes in a German
immersion school which is a great opportunity to collaborate, network, learn and share
with other immersion educators. Additionally, with funding in place, I want to encourage
staff members to propose a topic to present at national conferences to continue
growing, collaborating, and networking at a national level.


